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If you would like to submit photos for consideration in the yearbook, please follow the directions listed below.

If you've got great photos of school, school sports and community events or you and your friends just having fun, we'd like to see them.  Help us get as many photos as possible to create a terrific book everyone will want to have.
8TH GRADE PARENTS ONLY – PLEASE SEND IN A BABY PHOTO OF YOUR 8TH GRADE STUDENT, AS WELL AS PHOTOS OF THEM THROUGHOUT THEIR YEARS AT HOLY CROSS! PLEASE BE SURE TO LABEL PHOTOS WITH THE STUDENTS NAME. 
You can submit photos 2 different ways!

Here is how you can submit photos online:
   • Go to: https://images.memoryebooks.com/login
   • If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 415263675
   • Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload.
   • Enter information about the photo and provide contact information in case the staff needs additional information.
   • Click "Save Details"

Here is how you can submit photos through email:
Send an email with attached photos to hcsyearbook@hcscrusaders.com
It's that easy! Submit your photos today! The last day to submit photos is 04/17/2020.


The Yearbook Staff will review all photos and determine final yearbook content. We cannot guarantee that all submissions can be used in the book.
Any questions please email hcsyearbook@hcscrusaders.com 
or Mrs. Eisenman at seisenman@hcscrusaders.com



